TO: Planning Board Members
FROM: Frank Stringi, City Planner
RE: Public Hearing and Regular Meeting

Please be advised that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing with respect to a proposed zoning
ordinance amendment to establish zoning provisions for Battery Energy Storage Systems in the City of
Revere (attached) and a regular meeting on Tuesday, August 26, 2025, at 5:30 pm in the City Hall Council
Chamber.

The regular meeting will be held immediately following the public hearing and will include the following
items:

1. Approval of previous meeting minutes (attached)
2. Vote on recommendation to the City Council with respect to the proposed zoning ordinance
amendment to establish zoning provisions for Battery Energy Storage Systems.



	FROM:  Frank Stringi, City Planner

